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RECLAMATION DISTRICT 900 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
Please be advised that the July 21, 2022, regular meeting of Reclamation District 900 has been 
cancelled. 

 
 

 
I, Blake Johnson, General Manager/Secretary, declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing 
cancellation notice for the July 21, 2022, meeting of Reclamation District 900 was posted on July 
15, 2022, in the office of the City Clerk of the City of West Sacramento, 1110 West Capitol Avenue, 
West Sacramento, CA, and at the office of Reclamation District 900, 889 Drever Street, West 
Sacramento, CA, and was available for public review. 
 
 
 
 
 
        
Blake Johnson, General Manager/Secretary 
Reclamation District 900 
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